
From: Brown, Jason <JBrown@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Andreae, Taylor (L. Graham) <Taylor_Andreae@lgraham.senate.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/5/2014 1:33:51 PM

Subject: RE: Potential Meeting March 18

Taylor,
I’ll walk you over to Josh and Christian’s office.
 
From: Andreae, Taylor (L. Graham) [mailto:Taylor_Andreae@lgraham.senate.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 1:25 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian

Cc: Brown, Jason

Subject: RE: Potential Meeting March 18
 
Perfect, is there an office I should head to for the meeting?
 
Taylor Andreae
Legislative Assistant
Office of Senator Lindsey O. Graham
 
From: Baker, Josh [mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 1:00 PM

To: Andreae, Taylor (L. Graham); Soura, Christian

Cc: Brown, Jason

Subject: RE: Potential Meeting March 18
 
Taylor,
 
Thank you for the email; I’m available at that time and would be happy to sit down and I think Christian will be 
available as well.  We’re located on the first floor of the Statehouse – let me know if you need directions or parking.
 
Thanks,
 
Josh
 
From: Andreae, Taylor (L. Graham) [mailto:Taylor_Andreae@lgraham.senate.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 8:55 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh

Cc: Brown, Jason

Subject: Potential Meeting March 18
 
Josh and Christian,
 
                By way of an introduction my name is Taylor Andreae and I work for Senator Graham in his DC office.  On 
March 18th I will be in Columbia and wanted to see if either of you are available to sit down and meet briefly.  I 
handle all budget, tax, and healthcare issues for Senator Graham and wanted to meet with my counterparts in 
Governor Haley’s office. 
 

I understand if you are unable to meet as this is a busy time for everyone but I wanted to extend the 
invitation.  I simply want to hear about issues facing the state and put a name with the face.  Unfortunately, the only 
time I am available would be 4:00 pm on the 18th.  If you could let me know whether or not this would be possible I 
would be very grateful.
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Sincerely,
Taylor
 
Taylor Andreae
Legislative Assistant
Office of Senator Lindsey O. Graham
 


